
October 15th, 2018

This morning, children were able to have picture retakes.

Tuesday & Wednesday, October 16th & 17th, our 5th Grade, along with Mrs. Hill and chaperones, 
will travel to Cody for their field trip.  Please pray for their safe travels.

Friday, October 19th, Early dismissal will be at 1:00pm, so the teachers may have time to prepare 
for conferences.  Pre-K, Kindergarten, 1st & 2nd grade families, please return conferences slips if you 
have not already done so.

Saturday, October 20th - Please join us for our second monthly, All School Mass at 5:30pm at 
SCM.

Next week will be a busy week, beginning with our Red Ribbon Week activities.  They are as follows:  

Monday, 22nd - “Stomp Out Drugs”
Wear your best Cowboy & University Wyoming Cowboy Gear with your favorite boots!

Tuesday, 23rd - “Even The Happiest Place On Earth Is Bully Free”
Be dressed in your favorite Disney or Star Wars apparel

Wednesday, 24th - “Life Is Your Journey - Travel Drug Free!”
Wear a Red Top with Uniform Pants

Thursday, 25th - “Lei off The Bullying!”
Wear your finest Hawaiian Luau swag!

Wednesday, October 24th,  Athletes for Literacy will be visiting and reading to the children to 
demonstrate the importance of literacy at all levels.

Upcoming PIP hour opportunities:  Halloween Carnival and Auction Committees

**Please keep in mind our weather is changing.  Your children should be dressed appropriately.  We 
continue to have recess and walk to the library, weather permitting.**


